The Link Academy

Simms Lane, Netherton, Dudley, West Midlands. DY2 0PB
T: 01384986550 E: info@thelinkacademy.org.uk

W: www.thelinkacademy.org.uk
Principal: Emma Edwards-Morgan



Date: 3/1/22

Dear Parent / Carer

I am writing to inform you that on Monday 3 January 2022, I tested positive for Coronavirus and I am consequently self-isolating in line with Public Health guidance. As Principal, I have chosen to waive my right to anonymity and make staff, learners, parents, and carers aware of this and the reason for my current absence from school.

In my absence, the Vice Principal's Mrs R Jones and Mrs V Haggart will be deputising for me (supported by our highly effective Assistant Principal Team). As long as I remain well enough, I intend to be available to support remotely and work from home during my self-isolation period. Thankfully, as I have tested positive before returning to school, this does not pose any risk to staff, parents or learners. However, I wanted you to hear this news directly from me.

I look forward to returning to school as soon as my self-isolation period ends and would strongly encourage you to ensure that your child is undertaking twice weekly Lateral Flow Testing on a Sunday evening and Wednesday evening to ensure that any asymptomatic cases of Coronavirus are detected.

Yours sincerely

Mrs E Edwards-Morgan

Principal





Sponsored by Dudley College of Technology

